
                               WAVERLY PARK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

                                            Board of Directors Meeting 

                                                       09/12/2013 

                                          Meeting Held @ pool 7pm 

Attended Residents and Homeowners 
President: Don Burchard 
Vice President: William Walters 
Treasurer: Nancy Horne 
Secretary: Cindy Thomas 
Social Committee: Sandra Lopitz 
Nick Lopitz 

             

Welcome, Sandra Lopitz for volunteering your time to be our new social 

committee. Ms. Lopitz is putting together a fall festival for the neighborhood 

there will be a costume contest as well as food and such. 

Hope to see all the ghouls and goblins there for a pre view of their Halloween 

costume this year, please come October 26 Time and Location TBA. 

Our pool will remain open until Oct 14th this year due to all the rain this summer 

and continued warm weather. 

Waverly Park is still in need of a Sunshine Committee volunteer, please contact 

Nancy Horne if you can do this. 

The old white lounge chairs are available for free is you would like them please 

contact Steven Horne. 

Our next HOA meeting will be Oct. 10th all homeowners are welcome to attend. 

 

Thank-You, 

Cindy Thomas, HOA Secretary 


